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Friday 10th January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We will be holding a SATs information session for the parents of children in Year 6. The session will take place on 

Thursday 23rd January at 3.15pm in your child’s classroom. We expect the session to last around 30 minutes. 

 

It will be an informal session to give you as much information as we can about your child’s upcoming SATs and to 

provide advice and tips to help you support your child at home. We will also answer any questions you might have. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr C Johnson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


